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PHOENIX METROPOLITAN AREA 

PHOENIX METROPOLITAN AREA FREEWAY LIGHTING PROJECT 
 

PUBLIC PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP (P3)  
DESIGN-BUILD-FINANCE-OPERATE-MAINTAIN AGREEMENT 

 
 

SOQ SUBMITTAL DATE  
 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2017, AT 3:00 P. M. (ARIZONA TIME) 
 
 
OVERVIEW 

Enclosed please find Addendum #5 to the RFQ.  In this Addendum, the RFQ has been reissued 
in its entirety.  Capitalized terms and abbreviations not otherwise defined in this Addendum #5 
have the meanings given in the RFQ.   

ADOT is also posting Q&A Matrix #4 at this time.  

REVISION TO SOQ SUBMITTAL DATE: 

The SOQ Due Date on the above referenced project is changed from FRIDAY, OCTOBER 20, 
2017, AT 12:00 P.M. (ARIZONA TIME) to MONDAY OCTOBER 23, 2017 AT 3:00P.M. 
(ARIZONA TIME). 

REVISIONS TO THE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) PACKAGE: 

The RFQ is hereby clarified and revised as follows: 
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• Attached to this Addendum #5 is an amended and restated version of the RFQ which 
replaces the version of the RFQ issued prior to the date of this Addendum #5 in its 
entirety. 

Proposers may use the version of the RFQ Forms issued with Addendum #4 for their SOQ 
provided that, where appropriate, all changes in Addendum #5 are reflected. 

Except as expressly modified by this Addendum #5, all terms, conditions, limitations, plans and 
procedures for the procurement process for the Project shall be as set forth in the RFQ.   

Steve Beasley 

 

Engineer - Manager 

Attachment: Amended and restated RFQ 


